
Construction Update
Contractors are scheduled to place concrete on the next portion of the bridge support system on  
Tuesday, April 19. Crews will then begin the process of forming, placing concrete, and completing the 
next segments of the western span bridge structure until it’s complete, which is expected in Fall 2022.

Traffic flagging at Hamner Avenue and Citrus Street is expected. 
•	 Construction on ADA compliant sidewalk ramps begins at Alhambra Street.
•	 Work is planned to complete the Norco monument sign on Hamner Avenue near Alhambra Street. 
•	 Steel work and construction on the western span of the bridge deck continues.
•	 Utility work continues throughout the project area. 
•	 Roadway excavation and curb and gutter work related to the block retaining wall installation  
	 is planned on Hamner Avenue near Citrus. 
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Progress continues on the western span of the new bridge.  
Saturday work is expected through April.

Looking southbound at work on the 
western span of the new bridge. 


